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January 28, 2009 
 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
  

Dear Ms. Watkiss: 
  

I am writing on behalf of the Canadian Motorcycle Association to inform you that our 
Board of Directors has awarded the first CMA Government Award to the City of Toronto 
in recognition of the enactment of a free parking for motorcycles policy in 2005. 
  

We would be pleased to have the opportunity of presenting the award at a City Council 
Meeting.  If this is possible, would you kindly advise us of a suitable date and time?  
  

Yours very truly 
CANADIAN MOTORCYCLE ASSOCIATION 

 

Marilynn Bastedo, Chief Executive Officer 
 


